
E-MAILED: e-mail hzwart@npa.gov.za

UDF Veterans
6th Floor

Constitution House
124 Adderley Street

Cape Town, 8001
4 October 2017

ATTENTION: SHAUN ABRAHAMS
National Director of Public Prosecutions
National Prosecuting Authority
Private Bag X752
Pretoria
0001
email hzwart@npa.gov.za

PROSECUTION OF ALL THOSE INVOLVED IN STATE CORRUPTION

Dear Mr Abrahams

Your letter dated 29 September 2017 and received on 2 October 201 has 
reference. We wish to respond to such stating that:

1. The  National  Prosecuting  Authority  is  established  under  the
constitution by the people of South Africa and is not the private property of
the National Director of Public Prosecutions or  any  other  individual.
Therefore, your reference to “my offices” is misplaced. The Office of
NPA must be respected within the law.

2. Every person, has a right to petition, assemble, and campaign for a
cause. Our demonstration at your office was in relation to the tardiness your
office has displayed in pursuing the most dangerous corrupt networks in our
government, led and facilitated by President  Jacob  Zuma,  and  their
collaborators outside, in PRASA and Metrorail. This is the only  “bad  faith”
that we acknowledge in this context.

3. We expect your commitment to ensure the freezing of assets of those
implicated in the Swifambo and Siyangena matters by the close of business
tomorrow the 5th of October failing which we will consider our options.

Yours sincerely
Zelda Holtzman on behalf of UDF Veterans.

PS Signed copy will be delivered to the Cape Town office of the NPA




